
North West Kent Volunteer Centre Financial Year Ended 31 March 2023

The income and expenditure relating to the financial year ending 31 March 2023 was
a deficit of £40.4K compared to a surplus of £2.3K in the previous financial year. This
utilisation of reserves was a direct result of continuing to deliver against our 
charitable objects in a challenging environment where the availability of funds across
the sector has reduced. 

The accounts have been prepared on a “receipts and payments basis” which does 
mean that timing differences will influence the year-end outturn for any financial year.
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The table below shows the overall reserves position of the organisation. The Charity 
Commission advise that reserves within the range of between 3-12 months should 
be held.

Based on the expenditure in 2023 the reserves equate to 10 months of operating 
expenditure and the minimum level of reserves which the charity should hold, would 
be £19.2K

The Trustees are confident that the Charity will remain a going concern for the next 
12 months. 

Independent Verification of Accounts

In line with good practice an independent verification of the accounts has been 
undertaken by an appropriate qualified verifier. 

Tim Nicholls FCMA FMAAT 
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